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     LFT-PCR Negative Test letter  
  Negative PCR Test in Buttercup Class - Woodpecker Hall Academy 

 
No Isolation Needed 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Following my previous letter, informing you that a member of staff had a 

positive test from a Lateral Flow Device (LFD), I can now tell you that the 

member of staff has tested negative in their full PCR test. This means that your 

child no longer needs to self-isolate.  

Buttercup class will reopen as normal from tomorrow, 30th March 2021. We look 

forward to seeing your child back at school in the morning, at the usual time.  

Thank you for supporting us with this process as we help to minimise the 

infection rate within our school community 

 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact the school office on 

the numbers above. 

Kind Regards,  

 
 

Nicky Ross 
Headteacher 
Woodpecker Hall and Cuckoo Hall Academy 
CHAT Leader of Primary Education 
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